EASTER CUP FOOTBALL!

Last term we had a successful football tournament run in the Secondary Department at

Sandwick JHS. After a tough competition the winners were Inter Milan!




STAFF VS PUPIL

The winning team then got to take on the Staff Team. After an initial lead from the pupils, the
staff pulled it back to take the victory 8 - 4.

Well done to everyone involved and a big thank you to Mr Thomson for organising!
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Dodgeball Competition

Over the last 2 terms, Mr Kerr in PE has been running a dodgeball competition with pupils on a
Friday Lunchtime. This concluded last week with the winning S3 team taking on the staff team.

The staff hold their victory over the pupils with another winning game.

Well done to all who took part and thank you Mr Kerr for organising.




